
Mandate of Moore Street Consultative Group 

 

The intention is that the Group will not operate to fixed terms of reference - rather its broad 

mandate will be to consider views on the best way forward for Moore St itself, how best to 

retain its historic character, how to reflect the part it played in the events of Easter 1916 and 

to make recommendations as it sees appropriate. 

 

The Group will have its first meeting on 22 September 2016, and will meet as necessary 

thereafter.   

In pursuit of its mandate it is likely that the Group will: 

• establish and assess the views of each of the members 

• agree the range of topics relevant to those views needing to be examined by the Group  

• secure input from official agencies, as required, in relation to statutory or other 

matters having a bearing on, or implications for, any proposals being considered by 

the Group  

• secure attendance of relevant experts and other interested parties to assist the Group in 

its deliberations 

• provide an agreed final report with recommendations to the Minster 

• set a timeline for presentation of the report to the Minister 

 


